
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Circular no.: 23-180/K08 

24th April, 2024 
 

Dear parents and guardians, 

Circular on 2024-2025 School Lunch Tasting Session 

Our school is preparing student lunch services for the 2024-2025 academic year. We 

have invited student lunch suppliers to participate in the tender. In order to consult with 

parents, we are going to hold a tasting session and let our parents be the representatives in 

the tasting session for assessment. The details are as follows:   

Date 29/4/2024 (Mon) 

Time 12:00-13:45 

Venue School Hall 
Quota 14 

(1 parent for each class from P.1 to P.5, the school will draw lots to 
decide who will participate in the session if the number of 
applicants is more than the quota.) 

For those who are interested in attending the tasting session, please complete and 

return the reply slip. For enquiries, please contact Mr. Cheung Kwan To. The PTA 

committee members will also be invited. 

                                                      Yours faithfully, 

___________________ 

                                                Chow Kim Ho 

                                            Principal 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Reply Slip of Circular no. 23-180/K08 <Please return to Mr. Cheung Kwan To via the class teacher> 

Circular on 2024-25 School Lunch Tasting Session 

Dear Principal, 

I acknowledge receipt of the circular regarding the Tasting Session. 

I * □will / □will not participate in the Tasting Session.  

Parents Remarks (if any): _______________________________________________ 

Student’s Name:                (    )             Parent’s Signature:                  

   Class:                                       Date:                  

* Please put a ‘’ in the appropriate box. 


